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I oppose HB 4105 or any other type of electronic surveillance of its citizens of this 

state. This Bill is nothing more than a revenue scheme. Without an actual officer 

involvement present to verify the offender/driver of the vehicle will allow the citation to 

be issued to the vehicle rather than the actual driver committing the offense. 

Legislators please do not start on a path of camera surveillance, I ask you not to 

recommend this Bill. 


